
 

 

           Prep Transition 2021 COVID Safe Plan 

Our Prep 2021 Transition process aims to give families multiple 
opportunities to visit the school and for us as a school to get to know 
our future Prep students. This plan, however, is subject to COVID 19 
circumstances and the advice from Qld Education and Health services. 
If there are any changes, we will be sure to communicate this to 
families. 
 
In order to engage with Sherwood State School and the Prep 
Transition program, please be aware of the following expectations 
being place on parents, carers and school visitors:  
 
 
 

 Before entering the school site, please use hand 
sanitiser provided. 
 

 While within the school grounds, ensure you 
maintain social distancing by keeping 1.5m away 
from other adults. 

 

 Practice good hygiene by washing hands for 20 
seconds and coughing/sneezing into your elbow. 

 

 Follow staff instructions and signage when moving 
through the school grounds. 
 

 Sign In and Sign Out on the School visitor register 

located at the gates of the school. By signing the 
register you are agreeing to abide by this COVID 
safe plan.  
 

 Stay home if you or your child is feeling sick. 
 
 

 


